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2005 GMTA Teacher of the Year

The recipient of the 2005
GMTA Teacher of the Year Award
is Dr. Nancy Hill Elton. Nancy
began her musical studies with piano
lessons from her mother and vocal
study from Edward Gavin of
Columbia, -SC. She received the
Bachelor of Musical Arts degree
from the University of South
Carolina where she was the
recipient of numerous awards and
scholarships including the music
school’s highest honor, the Music
Achievement Award. Nancy
doubled majored in degrees through
the Doctorate in piano and voice.
At USC she studied piano with John
Kenneth Adams and voice with
Evelyn McGarrity. She received
the Masters and Doctorate of
Musical Arts degree from the
University of Texas at Austin,
where she studied piano with John
Perry for seven years and
completed the DMA with Nancy
Garrett. Her vocal training was with
Doris Yarick and Bethany
Beardslee. For three summers, she
pursued private piano study with
Frank Mannheimer, a student of
Tobias Matthay, and also attended
the Music Academy of the West in
Santa Barbara, California, studying
piano, chamber music and
accompanying with Jerome
Lowenthal and Gwendolyn
Koldovsky. As a student of John
Adams, she was the winner of the
SCMTA Pre-College Piano

Tom Pearsall, GMTA President

Auditions, and in 1972 was a
national finalist in the MTNA

Collegiate Young - Artist
Competition, winning an
Honorable Mention.

Nancy has received critical
acclaim as a concerto soloist and

recitalist. Her reviews include
statements such as *“an artist
capable of amazing fire and
brilliance...as well as the most
graceful sensitivity,” *“a dazzling
pianist to say the very least...she
exhibited technical and interpretive
brilliance,” “an unbelievable sense
of freshness and vitality.” (The
State and Columbia Record.)
She maintains an active schedule
as a piano soloist, accompanist,
chamber musician, lecture
recitalist and singer and has
performed throughout the

Southeast and other areas of the
U.S. Some of her performances
in recent years have included
lecture recitals for the American
Matthay Association at Columbus
College, Kennesaw State University
and the University of Central
Florida in Orlando. Recent solo
recitals have included performances
at Erskine College, Columbia
College, the University of Georgia,
Blue Ridge Community College,
Callanwolde Fine Arts Center in
Atlanta, Central Congregational
Church of Atlanta and Georgia
Perimeter College. Her most recent
concerto appearances include two
performances with the Coastal
Symphony of Georgia in St.
Simon’s, Georgia, playing
Beethoven’s Piano Concerto No.
3 and Rachmaninoff’s Rhapsody
on a Theme of Paganini, a
performance of Beethoven’s
Choral Fantasy with the Musica
Sacra Orchestra at First
Presbyterian Church of Atlanta,
and this past November a
performance of Grieg’s Piano
Concerto with the Dekalb
Symphony Orchestra. Nancy has
also performed as a collaborative
artist with many instrumentalists
and singers over the years. Of
special note was a series of
concerts sponsored by the Affiliate
Artist Series in South Carolina
where she was accompanist for the
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